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BUFFALO, NY –Lippes Mathias Wexler Friedman LLP is pleased to announce that Elizabeth L. Perry, a partner at
the firm, has been appointed to the Child Care Resource Network’s board of directors.

Ms. Perry is the leader of the firm’s trusts and estates practice group, focusing her practice on estate plans, wills
and trusts, as well as succession planning for family and closely-held businesses. She is a graduate of Union
College and SUNY Buffalo Law School.

“I am honored to be involved with a board that so strongly supports child care and early education in Erie County,”
said Perry. “This will give me the opportunity to work with a dedicated group of individuals who truly support the
future of our region’s youth.”

Child Care Resource Network, the D.B.A of the Child Care Coalition of Niagara Frontier, Inc., is a nonprofit Child
Care Resource and Referral Agency committed to the development of quality child care and education for children
in Erie County, New York. The organization offers a range of services, including free help finding child care,
parenting education and resources, training and professional opportunities for child care providers and child care
information for business. For more information, visit www.wnychildren.org.


